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Course Selection Procedure
Couse selection will start at 13:00, on September 19, 2022 at 

http://ois.kent.edu.tr.

Academic Advisor Approval
After selecting courses, you must send it to get the approval of 

your academic advisor.

Following the Academic Calendar
It is highly important that you follow the Academic Calendar at 

www.kent.edu.tr. Mid-term Exams, Finals and  Make-up Exam

weeks can be seen at the academic calendar.
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COURSE SELECTION PROCEDURES

1. STEP

You must log in with 

your username and 

password at 

http://ois.kent.edu.tr

You must log in with 

your username and 

password at 

http://ois.kent.edu.tr.

If you do not 

remember your 

password, you can 

click the I forgot my 

password (Parolamı 

unuttum) button. 

For password, your 

mobile number must 

be registered 

correctly in the 

system.
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2. STEP

You should click on

course selection 

screen.
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3. STEP

You should choose 

firstly the courses you 

have previously failed 

before, then the 

compulsory and 

elective courses of 

your class.
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4. STEP

After the completion of 

the course selection, 

you must send it for 

the approval of your 

academic advisor.

ACADEMIC ADVISOR APPROVAL
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ACADEMIC CALENDAR

BEGINNING OF COURSES1 

MONDAY, SEPTEMBER 26, 2022

ADD - DROP WEEK

SEPTEMBER 26, 2022 – SEPTEMBER 30, 2022
MIDTERM EXAMS WEEK

NOVEMBER 14, 2022 – NOVOMBER 18, 2022

FINALS WEEK

JANUARY 05, 2022 - JANUARY 20 2022

MAKE-UPEXAMS WEEK 

JANUARY 23, 2023 – JANUARY 27, 2023
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WE WISH ALL OUR STUDENTS 

SUCCESS IN THE FALL SEMESTER 

OF THE 2022-2023 ACADEMIC 

YEAR

DIRECTORATE OF STUDENT AFFAIRS


